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States Greffe 
 
Deputy Steve Luce, Minister for the Environment 
Cc Deputy Sam Mézec, Minister for Housing 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
03 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Minister, 

 
Rented Dwelling Licencing – code of practice engagement 

 
The Panel is keen to learn more about the progress of the code of practice which is being drafted 
to accompany the Public Health and Safety (Rented Dwellings) (Licensing) (Jersey) Regulations 
202-. 
 
Please could you provide the Panel with information about how the various stakeholders have 
been involved in the development of the code of practice to ensure that any concerns raised by 
stakeholders are being addressed and that there is a good understanding of the code of practice 
and its purpose. 
 
Please provide details of any engagement which you and/or the Minister for Housing have 
undertaken and what your timeline is for the production of the code of practice. 
 
The Panel would be grateful for your written response within five working days of receipt of this 
letter. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Hilary Jeune 
Chair, Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Panel 
 
 

 


